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Saturday’s 50t year concert at St. Andrews was a great success. The event featuring the Farnham Youth Choir,
conducted by Jo Tomlinson and Accompanist Matthew Rickard, and supported by The Farnham Institute, was
attended by over two hundred guests.

For the choir it was their first public performance of the season and featured a number of new choristers. If
they were intimidated by the large audience it didn’t show. As a choir they were superb, as were the soloists
and duets. Well done Farnham Youth Choir and thank you.

Welcome you to this special concert
celebrating the

50th year

of the Lions Club of Famham

October 14th 2017

Our next 50t events will be: A special evening on October 30th for 50 guests at the Wheatsheaf & Pub & Grill.
Our Guests are all residents of either Abbeyfield Care Home or Shepherds Court Sheltered Housing.

Then on December the 6™ we will back at St. Andrews decorating our Christmas Tree which will be one of a
hundred on display from the 6" — 10t

Also on the 6™ will be our annual Lions Panto at the Maltings. This year there will be two performances.

And finally, on the 10t we will all get together to collect and sort the food items that have been donated and
convert to approx. 250 festive food parcels as well as helping out at the Castle St. Xmas Fayre.

If you would like to be involved. Please let me know.



